Craig, Sondra

From: Rick Schneider <Rick@schneiderheating.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 8:46 AM

To: ZZ City Clerk External **Subject:** Haven on Main

Some people who received this message don't often get email from rick@schneiderheating.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Good morning. I just want to reach out in regards to the City meeting tonight regarding the "Haven on Main" proposal for special needs housing. I am strongly in favor of this project moving forward. I have a daughter with special needs who turns 18 this week. Naturally I have been surrounded by other families with children of special needs as we attend many of the same activities and have for many years. It is a common conversation that our community does NOT have housing for our children. As my daughter approaches the chapter in her life of wanting to become more independent and eventually live independently, it is frightening as a parent to know our community doesn't have much to offer. I pray we can make this happen! Please share my support of this project with the people who involved in voting on it. Thank you so much. Rick

Rick Schneider

Comfort Specialist

1025 2nd Avenue SW • PO Box 417 Onalaska, WI 54650

Phone: 608-782-4035 • Fax: 608-782-0440















This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system.